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Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

29th March, 1932.

Dear Sirs,

With reference to my letter of the
19th May last relative to the steamer "EMIL R. BOMAN",
I shall be glad if you will ascertain and let me know
when and at what port the Owners expect to be in a
péaition to have the 3rd Special Survey No.l held, in
order that the necessary instructions may be sent to the
Society's Surveyors concerned.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

pro Secretary.

The Surveyors,

| STOCKHOLL,
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